
 

 

 

 

                                                                     

          08.09.2020 

Dear Parents  

With a view that ' Awareness is a powerful catalyst for positive change’, we at 

Bal Bharati, Rohini not only focus on the academics but also lay emphasis on 

emotional well-being of our learners. The school has organized an online session 

on Prevention of Child Sexual Abuse on Saturday, 12 September 2020 for the 

students of class V. The session will be conducted by volunteers from                

Amoli Trust. 

The details for the same as follows: 

Timings of the Session for Classes are as follows  

 V A, V B and V C – 11.00 am to 12.00 noon  

 V D and V E -           1.00 pm to 2.00 pm.  

Separate links will be sent to each section by the class teacher on the same 

day.  

Parents are requested to attend the session along with their ward. 

Seeking your support and cooperation.  

Regards 

Geeta Gangwani 

Principal 


